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Edmonds City Bulletin 

Your source for information about Edmonds City 
Government. To see past bulletins, go to the city 
page. To provide comments and ask questions, 
contact us. To see the bulletin in a different 
language, use Google Translate link above. 

Follow us on on facebook and twitter @WAEdmonds and now visit our 
blog  (www.cityofedmondswa.com) where we expand on stories you read in My 
Edmonds News and the Edmonds Beacon. For the 50,000 foot level view of 
Edmonds, take a look at the Quarterly Newsletter published just last week.  

 

COVID-19 information 

90 Edmonds businesses get financial support 

In June, the Council voted to use $700,000 of Federal CARES Act money to 
financially support Edmonds businesses. Early July, the City released an 
application that invited businesses to apply and laid out scoring criteria that included 
special consideration for women and minority owned businesses, equitable 
distribution around Edmonds, amount of business loss, and whether the businesses 
previously received grant money.  

The application deadline closed two weeks ago and we had 150 applications. We 
are able to award grants to 90 businesses with most getting $8,000 each. Other 
data: 50% lived outside the bowl, more than 70 were women or minority owned, and 
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most recipients suffered a 70% or greater loss in business and many had between 
one and four employees. 

We hope to have data about the Housing and Supplemental Assistance program in 
the coming week. 

New resource guide online 

If you are an Edmonds resident struggling due to COVID-19, the City and the 
Council worked together to provide a document, a single source of information that 
brings together dozens of organizations that provide food, shelter, financial support, 
mental health support and more.  It is easy to use. Just click on the tab that best 
describes your situation.  

  

See the smile 

To support our deaf and hearing-impaired community, 
Edmonds ordered dozens of these clear masks for our 
public-facing staff. Now you can see us! Thanks to an 
@WAEdmonds twitter follower for the suggestion. 

  

  

  

When and where to wear a mask  

The general rule is wear a mask when you can't keep 
six feet between you and another person. This includes 
shared office space. 

Outside, there's some flexibility. If you are at a park and 
can remain six feet from everyone else, you aren't 
required to mask up. Some of you have seen our Parks 
employees mowing grass without a mask. They are 
beyond the six-foot rule. Our Public Works employees 
wear masks when working close together. Because it is 
noisy, they may occasionally, lower their mask 
occasionally to communicate instructions.  

https://lnks.gd/l/eyJhbGciOiJIUzI1NiJ9.eyJidWxsZXRpbl9saW5rX2lkIjoxMDYsInVyaSI6ImJwMjpjbGljayIsImJ1bGxldGluX2lkIjoiMjAyMDA4MTEuMjU1MzE5MDEiLCJ1cmwiOiJodHRwOi8vd3d3LmVkbW9uZHN3YS5nb3YvaHVtYW4tc2VydmljZXMuaHRtbCJ9.UGgkfJNYK-xx_2fCmTejzWT7OmM1ygCKTqxTShGkGqw/s/1158142952/br/82199660945-l
https://lnks.gd/l/eyJhbGciOiJIUzI1NiJ9.eyJidWxsZXRpbl9saW5rX2lkIjoxMDYsInVyaSI6ImJwMjpjbGljayIsImJ1bGxldGluX2lkIjoiMjAyMDA4MTEuMjU1MzE5MDEiLCJ1cmwiOiJodHRwOi8vd3d3LmVkbW9uZHN3YS5nb3YvaHVtYW4tc2VydmljZXMuaHRtbCJ9.UGgkfJNYK-xx_2fCmTejzWT7OmM1ygCKTqxTShGkGqw/s/1158142952/br/82199660945-l


Unique opportunities during COVID 

Due to COVID, many in-person events are moving online which means more 
people can participate. It’s a silver lining which is turning out to be a better 
opportunity for those who have trouble getting out but can get on the internet or 
have access to our local Edmonds Cable Channel. 

Here are a few Edmonds events to consider. 

Missing music?  

The Hazel Miller Summer Concerts are recorded live and rebroadcast on our cable 
channels Sundays at 10:30am and 4pm, and Tuesdays and Thursdays at 4pm on 
Cable Channels 21 or 39. Or you can watch them anytime on youtube here 

Write on the Sound 

The very popular Write on the Sound writer’s conference is virtual this year and 
organizers promise it will just as interesting. In fact, with zoom, it’s means different 
opportunities and more people to get good feedback on those pieces they’ve been 
working on during quarantine! Registration is right around the corner – August 5. 
WOTS is scheduled for Oct. 1 - exciting. So get ready to zoom Oct. 1- 4! More 
information can be found here http://www.writeonthesound.com/ 

The Walk Back in Time event at Edmonds Cemetery  

For 30 years, the Edmonds cemetery Boards hosted a 
Walk Back in Time at the 129 year old cemetery to 
acknowledge the famous Edmonds residents buried 
there. More recently, the Board has profiled the less 
famous but still fondly remembered, like former teachers 
or civic leaders. 

This year, due to COVID 19, the Board put the entire 
event online. It is fantastic and must not be missed with 
its wonderful audio, old photos, and the great 
storytelling we are used to.  

We’re so pleased to make this event more accessible to 
everyone, especially those who have trouble making it to the cemetery to due age 
or mobility issues. 
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Other news 

Bike lanes in Edmonds 

The Edmonds City Council is reviewing a proposal to add bike lanes to several 
streets throughout Edmonds. This project is funded through a $1.85 million Sound 
Transit grant. 

City traffic engineers gathered and analyzed data about traffic, vehicle and bicycle 
safety, parking, and many other data sets to put together a proposal for discussion. 
They chose ideas that benefit drivers, bicyclists and pedestrians. Because there 
appears to be a misunderstanding about the proposal and the process, we have 
provided more information on our blog. And, we have added your questions to our 
Q and A which can be found here.  

This week’s Public Works question of the week… 
what is a sharrow?  

The term “sharrow” was new to several people as 
council discussed adding more bike lanes. Sharrows 
are symbols painted on roadways to indicate that 
drivers are now sharing the road with bicycles.  Learn 
more about the types of sharrows, how, where and why 

they’re used. 

 

Boards and commissions 

Housing Commission 

The City’s Housing Commission invites you to learn 
more about the many issues they are studying right 
now. Last week, we shared this blog to provide a bit 
more information about the Commission and the work 

they are doing right now. . 

The commission and its consultant are sharing their virtual open house and a 
series of short videos to explain various housing concepts. The Commission will 
keep its open house and survey going through August. 16 to give folks more time to 
respond.  
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Need a quick refresh on the Housing Commission and what it does, check out our 
story here and this Q and A provides answers to questions you have posted on 
social media.  

 

 
The Arts Commission and how they choose art 

The 'I Can't Breathe' art installation on the Civic Field 
fence generated a lot of emotion. The Arts Commission 
released this statement to provide some context.  

Planning Board  

The Planning Board has a check in meeting with the Council last week to confirm 
the Board's priorities for the next year. The Council agreed that the highest priorities 
for the rest of this year and early next year are: 

• tree regulation updates 

• sidewalk requirements (as part of development) 

• flood plain code update 

• code amendments related to climate protection (such as for electric vehicle 
charging) 

• low impact subdivide code 

• input on updating the Climate Action Plan 

The council also indicated how much they appreciated and valued the Planning 
Board’s work. 

 

More ways to get Edmonds City info 

We know people gather information in different ways. Some folks check My 
Edmonds News every morning, some read the Edmonds Beacon paper copy every 
two weeks. 
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The City is expanding ways to get information from us. We are on facebook, twitter, 
and now have a blog where we expand on more complex issues like bike lanes and 
the Housing Commission. Next up: sidewalks! 

We believe that if we provide factual, contextual information, it will free up space to 
discuss issues without also wrestling with factually inaccurate information. 

We hope you find this useful and we hope you share this information with 
friends and neighbors. 

In case you missed it... 

 

 
Look at this awesome mound of dirt! But wait, there's 
more! 

We are installing rain garden in the Sierra Park 
neighborhood. Here's the rest of the story.. and some 
video!  

  

In case you lost it...  
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Like this bulletin? 

If you like this bulletin, feel free to share it with a friend or neighbor. They can 
subscribe by clicking the link below. We hope to connect with our non-English 
speaking residents. If you’ll notice, we have a link to Google Translate at the top. 
This link connects readers with the language of their choice where they can read 
this bulletin online in their preferred language. It's not perfect, but it's a step in the 
right direction.  

Got a question or comment? All feedback welcome. 
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